
Dear Ms. Howland:

RECONCILIATION OF ENERGY SERVICES AND STRANDED COST

I have received a copy of your letter dated August 5, 2009 indicating that the Commission has denied
Clean Power Development, LLC’s Petition for Intervention in the abo~ e-captioned proceedings.

We look forward to participating in the upcoming proceedings that you noted in your letter involving
PSNH’s power procurement policies and practices. PSNH has indicated that it has a “lot of irons in the
fire,” but doesn’t need any renewable power. The public interest would be served by an airing of how
PSNH selects its ‘irons.”

In order to prepare for the upcoming proceedings, CPD would like to receive an electronic copy of all of
PSNH’s data responses in DE 09-091.

Thank you for the courtesies extended to CPD in this matter.
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August 6, 2009

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429
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Respect Ily,

President

130 Pembroke Road, Suite 100 Concord, NH 03301 603-224-4053 Fax 603-224-4054


